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MOUNT ROMMEL MINING LTD 

Directors of the Company wish to advise shareholders and the market generally as follows – 

 The 100% owned subsidiary company BONSHAW GOLD PTY LTD is holder of EL006473. 
  Its application to commence work on that licence has been assessed, and found to fully 
 satisfy all pre-requisites enabling diamond drilling to begin at North Clunes. 

 Accordingly, Mount Rommel Mining Ltd arranged for the commencement of drilling from a 
 site on Clunes Common, about 100 metres east of Downes Road. 

This hole has been planned to become a special purpose hole, intended to core through a prospective 
environs for gold. 
 
This environs has been well indicated by records from percussion drilling in March,1986 (WMC hole  
CP 130) and in January,1996 (MIM-Alliance JV hole MCR-8) both of which stopped while in gold-
bearing mineralisation. The horizontal distance between CP 130 and MCR 8 is at least 90 metres. 
 
The intention of Directors is to provide progress reports to the market, as events down-hole reveal 
information which warrants disclosure. 
 
The location under test is the immediate north end of the former New North Clunes gold mine, a mature 
mine closed for commercial purposes in year 1894.  Data currently available suggests a blind 
prospective zone of significant extent warrants coring, the space being that between worked zones, and 
yet separated from old workings. 
 
Work at site began 6 March, 2018. The photo below confirms commencement, and illustrates the 
environs of this location. The photo is looking to NNE. 
 
F. L. Hunt 
for Directors, MMT 

 

 

 

 


